
Activity Changes Lent Term 2020 Years 3 – 8 
 
If you are not able to collect your son or daughter at 15:40 please book him or her 
into Late Stay via the VLE. 
 
Tuesday 25th February are the Year 3 and 4 Parent-Teacher Meetings. 
Plasticine activity is cancelled.  All other activities will continue as usual. 
 
Wednesday 26th February are the Year 3 and 4 Parent-Teacher Meetings. 
Coding, Yoga, Sign Language and Touch Typing are cancelled.  All other activities will 
continue as usual. 
 
Library Activities 
All activities in the week beginning 10th February are cancelled due to Book Week. 
There are many other events on in the library that week. 
 
Year 6 Play  
There will be no rehearsal on Thursday 13th February due to the Music tour to 
Liverpool. 
 
Art Enrichment 
There will be no activity on Friday 6th March as Mrs Ankin will be in a meeting.   
 
Ballet  
Will be on the Project Deck on Tuesday 3rd March and 17th March.   
 
Lego 
Mr Rusted will be taking the Lego activity from Monday 20th January for the 
following few weeks of term. 
 
Plasticine 
Mrs Greaves will be taking Plasticine activity for the first few weeks of term. 
 
Construction Club 
There will be no activity on Monday 24th February as Mrs Curran is not available. 
 
Lego 
There will be no activity on Monday 24th February as Mr Robinson is not available. 
 
Swimming 
There will be no activity on Tuesday 28th January and 11th February due to galas.  
 
 
 
 


